
   THE HIGHLAND AWAKENING 
                INVERNESS, SCOTLAND

Greetings in the wonderful name of  
Jesus from AIMER's Bro. Mark &  
Sis.  Tracy Collins ! 
We started off  the month of  June  
by meeting the UPCI GB&I board 
members and were approved to 
become a part of  the GB&I 
fellowship. We had a lovely lady by 
the name of  Ruth join us in Bible 
study at the Hilton Community 
Center. Our month took an 
unexpected turn when we were 
privileged to connect with a couple 
from Louisiana on the Isle of  Skye 
and help them renew their wedding 
vows.  Prayer and Bible study has 
resumed at the Elgin church and we 
are thankful for the saints who 
faithfully attend each week.  As we 
have stated before we have been 
looking for a building to start 
Sunday morning services and we 
are thankful to announce that we  
will be renting space at the Milburn 
Academy under the name of  
“Cornerstone Apostolic Church of  
Inverness”. We will begin regular 
Sunday services on July 9th!  We are 
continuing to build on friendships, 
old and new, as well as helping with 
the services at Calvary Tabernacle 
in Elgin while waiting on the 
permanent pastor to arrive. We are 
claiming a mighty move of  God and 
EXPECTING REVIVAL to sweep 
through the city of  Inverness! We 
would like to thank everyone for 
their giving that has helped make 
all of  these things possible and we 
pray that God will richly bless each 
and everyone of  you.  Please 
continue to keep us in your prayers.   
Thank you and God Bless 
Rev. Mark & Mrs. Tracy Collins
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